
MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 

TENDER NOTICE 
 

CONTRACT No. SCM 1 OF 11/12 
 

SUPPLY, MANUFACTURE AND ERECTION OF Y-TYPE PASSENGER SHELTERS 
AT VARIOUS SITES WITHIN THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPAL AREA 

 
 

The Msunduzi Municipality hereby invites tenders for the appointment of suitably 
experienced Service Providers for the supply, manufacture and erection of Y-Type 
passenger shelters at various sites within the Msunduzi Municipal area. Tenderers 
shall have a minimum CIDB Contractor Grading of 2CE and/or 2GB, or higher to 
qualify to tender.   
 
Tender documents shall be available from the Supply Chain Management Unit Offices, 
5thFloor, A S Chetty Building, 333 Church Street, Pietermaritzburg, from 12h00 on 
Thursday, 21 July 2011. A non- refundable tender fee in the amount R136.80 incl. VAT 
per document shall be levied. Only cash or bank guaranteed cheques will be accepted. 
 
Further information may be obtained from Ms. N. Mkhize of the Transportation Planning 
Department on Telephone No. 033 – 392 2192.  
 
Sealed tenders, endorsed on the envelope “Contract No. SCM 1 of 11/12" must be 
placed in the Tender Box located in the Foyer, Ground Floor, City Hall, 169 Chief Albert 
Luthuli Street, Pietermaritzburg, not later than 12h00, on Thursday, 11 August 2011, 
when they will be publicly opened. Only tenders placed in the Tender Box shall be 
accepted. 
 
Tender Validity period: Ninety (90) days commencing from closing date of tender. 
 
Tender Adjudication/Evaluation Criteria: A two-stage evaluation criteria will apply. 
Only tenders achieving a minimum threshold of 50% for functionality in the first stage 
will be considered in the second stage, where the 80/20 Preferential Points System will 
thereafter apply. 
 
The Msunduzi Municipality does not bind itself to accept the lowest or any tender, and 
reserves the right to accept the whole or any part of a tender. Each tenderer will be 
informed of the tender result.  
 
The Msunduzi Municipality expects businesses within the Pietermaritzburg and 
Midlands Region to support its contract and BEE/SMME initiatives. 


